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To:  DEM Consultation 
 
Thank you for your email seeking feedback on the proposed Electricity (General) (Planning and 
Forecasting Function) Amendment Regulations 2023. 
 
The proposed changes would strengthen the role of local expertise for development of SA’s 
electricity grid and potentially achieve improvements over the current arrangements. 
 
The proposed shift to state-based electricity planning and forecasting is supported. 
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